WARNING
LUDLOW-MOUNT HOLLY UNIFIED UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL HEARING
Ludlow Elementary Presidential Hall
Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 6:30pm

The legal voters of Ludlow-Mount Holly Unified Union School District, consisting of the towns of Ludlow
Town and Mount Holly, are hereby warned to meet for a Public Informational Hearing on the proposed
budget for 2019-2020.




